
 
Dear Chair Holvey, Vice Chair Drazan, Vice Chair Warner, and House committee on Rules, 
 
I’m Anna Snegirev from the Russian Old Believe Community and I’m contacting you today to 
ask that you please vote NO on HB4005- the lock up gun bill.  
This bill overturns my 2nd amendment- Guns don’t kill people! People kill people! We need to 
lock the people away and not lock the guns away! 
This bill most definitely infringes on my 2nd amendment right. How does one suppose I protect 
my family if my gun is locked up? Please protect my rights and insure me that I can protect my 
family. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration, 
 
Anna Snegirev  
Molalla, Oregon  
ROBC  
 


